LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 2

Tuesday, 29" July, 2008 at 10.30am
in the Council Chamber, The Council House, Dudley

PRESENT:-

Councillor D Blood (Chairman)
Councillors Mrs Dunn and Vickers

Officers
Assistant Director of Legal and Democratic Services (Legal Advisor), Mrs J

Elliott (Licensing Officer) and Mrs K Farrington (Directorate of Law and
Property)

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence from the meeting were submitted on behalf of
Councillors Mottram and Woodall.

APPOINTMENT OF SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS

It was noted that Councillor Vickers had been appointed as a substitute
member for Councillor Mottram and Councillor D Blood had been appointed as
a substitute member for Councillor Woodall for this meeting of the Sub-
Committee only.

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

No member declared an interest in accordance with the Members’ Code of
Conduct.

MINUTES
RESOLVED

That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Sub-Committee held on
31° July, 2007 be approved as a correct record and signed.

APPLICATION TO VARY A PREMISES LICENCE — THE CROWN INN,
HOLLOWAY STREET, DUDLEY
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It was noted that, at the request of Admiral Taverns, the application received in
respect of The Crown Inn, Holloway Street, Dudley, for the variation of a
premises licence, be withdrawn.

The meeting ended at 10.35am.

CHAIRMAN
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